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INITIAL CLAIMS FOR UNEMPLOYED BENEFITS LOWER THAN EXPECTED FOR JULY

 A report out of Washington, D.C states that last week’s number of applications to receive unemployment insurance benefits
from the state fell by 11,000. The total number of claims now stands at 457,000 according to the U.S. Labor Department’s report which came out on Thursday.
Economists predicted that number to be a bit higher. Earlier projections guessed that the number would be a bit higher: 460,000. The four-week average for

claims ending July 24th was 452,500. That is the lowest figure for unemployment claims since May. In the week ending July 24th, claims were at 411,107. Not
only was that a drop off of around 91,000 claims from the week prior, but in the same week in 2009 there were over 511,000 initial claims.

 


